
RULES & REGS INFO EVENING
To test the level of interest for a Catchment Group in Te Anau,  
a National Environmental Standards information evening was held.

The event was supported by Thriving Southland with board chair 
Ewen Mathieson, Kate Scott from Landpro, Fiona Young from 
Environment Southland, Tessa Schmidt from DairyNZ and Corina 
Jordan from Beef & Lamb NZ. It was a great evening, with some 
tough questions asked of the panel. 

DECODING WATER QUALITY
At the meeting a Landpro water quality specialist helped to decode 
water quality in the Te Anau region. Simon Hopcroft from the Lower 
Aparima Catchment Group shared his experience of being involved 
in a Catchment Group, and provided ideas on how to inspire and 
motivate the local community.

The Te Anau Basin Catchment Group is in the development phase,  
with discusisons about forming a Catchment Group starting in 2020. 
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